
                                           

   

                   
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Go North” Seminar 

Wednesday 30th 

September 2015 

2.30pm – 5.00pm 

Breaffy House Hotel, 

Castlebar 

FREE Event but limited spaces 

 

Interested in doing Business in 
Northern Ireland? Then come to 

our: 

To register, visit www.localenterprise.ie/mayo or email 

elainemoyles@leo.mayococo.ie 



                                           

   

                   
   

 

 

 

 

  

The “Go North” Seminar will give businesses an introduction 

to doing business in Northern Ireland, our closest export 

market. 

 

With a population of 1.8 million people, Northern Ireland is a 

small but attractive market for many Irish businesses. Last 

year, over €1.1 billion of products and services were sold by 

Irish businesses to customers in Northern Ireland and cross-

border sales have increased significantly in the last few 

years. 

 

The Going North Initiative aims to help businesses in County 

Mayo and Roscommon to explore and target new business 

opportunities in Northern Ireland. 

 

The Going North Initiative is funded by InterTradeIreland and 

the LEOs in Mayo and Roscommon. 

 

Do not miss your chance to attend this FREE seminar!  

 


